BIG CICERO JOINT
DRAINAGE BOARD
Wednesday, November 22, 2017 @ 9:00
First Floor Conference Room

Executive Session

The Big Cicero Creek Joint Drainage Board met in executive session on Nov 22, 2017 to
discuss litigation. The meeting was called to order at 9:00am. The meeting concluded at
9:31am.

Present: President Mark Heirbrandt, Byron Loveless, Scott Shoemaker, Jim Mullins,
Brad Bagwell, Kenton Ward, Ken Hedge, Dan Sheets, Jason Henderson, Heather Terry,
Mayor Don Havens, Steve Holt

ADJOURNMENT: Byron Loveless made a motion to adjourn. Jim Mullins 2" the
motion. With no further discussion the motion passed.
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